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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

 
RFP #24-02 

SHORT RANGE TRANSIT PLAN (SRTP) 
 

 
July 9, 2024 

 
This is a formal announcement of Basin Transit’s intent to award a contract based on 
RFP #24-02. 

Bids were sought throughout the industry and two (2) responsive proposals were 
received. 

A selection panel, consisting of Basin Transit and SBCTA staff, was convened to evaluate 
the proposals and requested demonstrations. After evaluation of the submissions and 
completion of the demonstrations, the selection panel chose the proposal submitted by 
Jarrett Walker & Associates, located in Portland, OR. 

Based on the evaluation criteria and analysis, Basin Transit staff intends to recommend 
to its Board of Directors to award a contract to Jarrett Walker & Associates at its meeting 
on July 25, 2024. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cheri Holsclaw 
General Manager 


